
Today is Administrative Professionals Day and on behalf of the

Division and the Board of Trustees, I would like to recognize the

administrative assistants, secretaries and other

administrative support professionals across GYPSD for the

exceptional work they do on a daily basis. You are each central to

the work we do, and so valuable to the Division with your

organizational skills, flexibility and ability to handle the

unexpected. 

Thank you for your contribution to GYPSD and for helping all of us
work together for each child and student under our care to
succeed in their learning journeys! 

Have a wonderful day. 
Carolyn


